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As a 4th generation Oregonian, I support HB 3173. Funding for OregonFlora 

Program will support research, volunteer efforts, and community science projects 

focusing on the outstanding native plant diversity in our state. The botanical data this 

program provides is important for our economy, forestry, agriculture, recreation, and 

tourism. 


